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20 December 2023 

 

 
Dear parents 

 

We have enjoyed a fantastic day today in celebrating the end of term and Christmas - raising £216.31 to 
be shared between Christmas Jumper Day (Save the Children) and Young Carers. Thank you to all those 
who donated to these two worthy charities. 
 

I am taking the opportunity to share some quick reminders in preparation for our return in January: 
 

• Students return on Thursday 4 January - to Week One timetable - please ensure your child has 
the correct books/equipment/kit for Week One lessons. 

 

• Unfortunately we have noticed a number of students have been wearing trainers the last week or 
so and other aspects of their uniform has slipped. Please ensure that your child is ready to return 
in the correct uniform and following the uniform policy, specifically: 

 
o No trainers (including those with Nike logos, etc) 
o Grey trousers that are fitted but not tight (no leggings) 
o Black socks/tights 
o ONE pair of earrings (either one in each year or two in one ear) 
o False nails and eyelashes have been removed 

 

• Parentpay accounts have been topped up ready for the new term of lunches 
 

Please also find attached a leaflet from the National Online Safety Board with Top Tips for Setting up 
Parental Controls on new Devices - to help you maintain your child’s online safety with any new 
technology they receive this Christmas. 
 

Wishing you a Merry Christmas! 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs A Gibbins 
Headteacher 
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